Mandy Wilson

From:

Gill Lindsav

Sent:

17 March 2008 18:01

To:

Gill Lindsay; Andrew Holmes

Subject:

FW: Contractual Indemnity / Insurance Cover papers

Attachments:

RE: Contractual Indemnity / Insurance Cover papers



RE: Contractual Indemnity / In...

Andrew

Some clarification but seems to be developing changing position from BBS. WG advises there is meetings with BBS Monday am to further clarify. First exposure we had to any changing position was 3.30 Friday but as discussed there was little clarity on what the changes were exactly and the position on what would and would not be covered by OCIP and the changing profile of risk and what would be contained within risk contingency. CEC guarantee also needs to be considered.

TG advises he will keep us updated Monday. Deadline for lodging notice seems to be xpanding to Wednesday at the latest though Rebecca has prev calculated this to be Monday.

Position of BBS seems now to be quite extreme. Andrew Fitchie is also considering all liability provisions and procurement issues arising from any change. Seems position will not be clarified or negotiated quickly and is unlikely now to be by Monday but will depend on when BBS provide a further view.

I will call Monday. Gill